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D R O P   S P O T  

I am thrilled to welcome so many new families to 
Dropmore and it is lovely to welcome all our 
other families back too. I hope you have been 
able to enjoy the summer break. We have kept 
busy over the summer and had a new picket 
fence installed to mark off the reception outdoor 
area and the Year 2 outdoor area. We have 
reorganized the PE resources in the hall and have 
continued with the tidying up of the school site. 
School just isn’t the same without children and it 
has been wonderful to welcome the children back 
last Wednesday. The school is a hive of happy 
children engaged in exciting activities again. 
Reception have had a lovely time, getting to 
know their new friends and teachers. We have 
been really impressed by how well they have 
settled in and picked up the new rules and 
routines. After a staggered start, they all came 
together as a class on Friday and we look 
forward to seeing them in every day next week. 
The Year 1 and Year 2 children look so smart 
and it is hard to believe how much they have 
grown. They kick-started their topic ‘Around the 
World in 80 Days’ with a flight to Madagascar, 
learning about the continents of the world and 
the countries of the UK. On Wednesdays Year 1 
and Year 2 have PE with Joanne, who is teaching 
them volleyball this term. Year 2 have been 
reading the book ’Here we are: notes for living on 
planet earth’ by Oliver Jeffers and completed 
several activities related to the story. Year 1 have 
made a weather diary and Miss Tolmie asks that 
this is updated daily. Finally: from Monday we 
will be using the late book for late arrivals and 
pick-ups. Please ensure you pick-up and drop-off 
within the 15-minute interval. Thank you for your 
support!  I look forward to an exciting year! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 After School Clubs start on Monday 

 Tuesday 15th: PTA AGM ZOOM meeting @ 8pm 

 Wednesday 16th: Year 2 ‘ZOOM’ the Teacher @ 4pm 

 Thursday 17th: Individual School Photographs 

 
New House Captains 

 
Flight to Madagascar 

 
Reception Lunch 

Ball Skills 

          
HOUSE INFORMATION 

We are proud to announce the House Captains for 
this half term: Lateef (Foxes), Louis (Badgers), 
Maxim (Squirrels) and Woody (Hedgehogs). 
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 1st: James 

 4th: Maxim 

 5th: Nihal 

 

AWARD 
 Arjun, for giving Kaeden 

the iPad to use. 
From Mrs Cooper 

 

 
Starting next week! 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
NEW !!! 

Starting next week! 

 

 

 
 Sofia, Rowan, Maxim  

for brilliant work on their 
Continents booklet. 
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